
 

24/02/23 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Re: NEU Strike Action 

 

As you may be aware from the media, the National Education Union (NEU) has announced 

that its ballot of members has met the threshold required to commence industrial action. 

NEU staff will have the option to strike.  

The proposed strike action is planned for the following days: Tuesday 28 February, 

Wednesday 15 March and Thursday 16 March. 

The strike is happening because of a national dispute between the unions and the 

Government over teachers’ pay and not because of any issues with the school.  

I can confirm that West Street will be open to all children on Tuesday 28th February.  

I will keep in touch with you about the school’s plans for future strike days later in March. 

 

 

Miss. Sarah Watson (Headteacher) 
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